NEWS

TEMPORARY REPLACEMENTS

Lynn Pryor, of Whitley College, and Editor of the Newsletter, is taking
leave of absence 1st July - 31st December 1990, in order to accompany
her husband to Oxford, UK, for his study leave. During this period Peter
Shearer, formerly of Auckland Public Library, will be Acting Librarian at
Whitley. The Newsletter will be produced by Philip Harvy of Joint
Theological Library, Melbourne, assisted by Rosalie Cotter, of the
Catholic Family Welfare Bureau, Melbourne. Any correspondence
concerning the Newsletter should be addressed to Philip (see address
inside back cover).

VOOV ODLELCETOODOO

Jenny Nance is holding the fort at Bible College of South Australia
Library for twelve months, while Mayj Saunders is overseas. She is
spending the year with her husband on an exchange visit in Luton,
England.

COTOPGOEGDOTECTOTRY

DEATH OF DR JOHN GADEN

The theological community of Australia and New Zealand was shocked

in February by the sudden death of Dr John Gaden, former Warden of

St Barnabas College, Belair, SA. ANZTLA also mourns one who, among
other things, was a great supporter of theological libraries.
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